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Engineefing mobiry  High Tech Computer, Corp.
Dear Chris,

This is Dalton Chuang from HTC Taiwan. Thank you first for your great help
for getting FCC ID: NMB8GREATWALLA and NM8GREATWALLB so early. But
because these two products are still confidential to market until May 30, please
set aside the FCC grant for FCC ID: NMSBGREATWALLA
(https://gulifoss2.fcc.gov/cgi- ‘
bin/ws.exe/prod/oet/forms/reports/Search_Form.hts?mode=Edit&form=Exhibits&
application_id=221651&fcc_id=NM8GREATWALLA) and

NMSGREATWALLB (https://qulifoss2.fcc.gov/cgi-
bin/ws.exe/prod/oet/forms/reports/Search_Form.hts?mode=Edit&form=Exhibits&
application_id=393879&fcc_id=NM8GREATWALLB) as quickly as possible.
After finishing above please also un-set aside these two grant so that the
information is back on the FCC’s website on May 30.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the address shown
below. Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

Dalton Chuang

Manager

High Tech Computer Corp.
23, Hsin-Hua Rd.,

Taoyuan, 330

Taiwan

TEL: +886 3 3753252 ext 6714
FAX: +886 3 3753243



